
 

 

Kirsty Williams AM 

Cabinet Secretary for Education 

Welsh Government 

Tŷ Hywel 

Cardiff Bay 

CF99 1NA                                                                           

 

                                                                                                    23 March 2018 

 

 

Dear Cabinet Secretary 

 

P-05-757 Remove the Obligation on Schools to Hold Acts of Religious Worship 

and P-05-765 Keeping Current Guidelines for Religious Assemblies  

 

Thank you for your update of 22 February 2018, which the Committee considered 

at our meeting on 13 March. 

 

At the meeting, the Committee agreed to write to you to ask: 

 for more detailed information about the nature of the ongoing 

consideration of issues related to Human Rights, the UNCRC and 

discrimination; and 

 if you can provide a more precise timescale for responding to the 

Committee with details about the outcome of this consideration. 

 

I would be grateful if you could send your response by e-mail to the clerking team 

at SeneddPetitions@assembly.wales.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

David J Rowlands AC/AM 

Cadeirydd/ Chair 
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